
 

 
 

Safety  Bulletin 002 November 19, 2014 
LR25T Lock rings 

 

Some of the purchased LR25T Lock rings were found to be defective. 
 
Scope:  It has been found that one batch of LR25T 3 piece Lock rings manufactured on June 5th, 

2014 and stamped “LR25T 14 156” have a manufacturing defect.  These Lock rings were 
rolled wrong. 

 
Corrective Action:  North Shore Wheel is recalling all LR25T 3 piece lock rings that have been 

stamped LR25T 14 156. Please refer to my e-mail for any purchases made by your 
company and advise if you have them in stock or where they are located in the field.  North 
Shore Wheel will then do what is necessary to have them replaced. 

 
Preventive Action:  North Shore Wheel will no longer be purchasing the Old Style LR25T lock 

rings, and will use this opportunity to acquire and supply the New LR25T Style Lock Ring. 
  

 
 

 


